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September 2012 Newsletter 

Well ington Academy 

Special Points of  

Interest…. 

 Sept. 3rd-Closed for 
Labor day 

 Sept. 7th-Spirit Night at 
Chick-Fil-A 5-8 

 Sept. 17th– Rosh      
Hashanah 

 Sept. 20th– Parent      
Orientation 7-8:30 

 Sept. 21st—Parent’s 
Night Out! 

 Sept. 22nd 1st Day of   
Autumn 

Welcome September! All of 
our classrooms  are full of 
fun and exciting activities 
that are sure to open your 
children’s mind in all kinds 
of ways. We’d like to re-
mind everyone about the 
Parent Orientation that 
will be held on September 
20th from 7 p.m. until 8:30 
p.m. This is for parents to 
see how their child spends 
their day and all of the 
things that they are      
learning about each day 
here at Wellington       
Academy. We hope to see  
everyone there! Parents 
Night Out will be held on 
the 21st from 6-11:30p.m. 
This is a time to enjoy a 
night without the kids while 
they enjoy pizza and 
games with their friends! 
Check our website! Our 
newsletters are now online! 
Our web address is located 
at the top of this page! 

Just a few reminders: 
Wellington closes at 
6:00pm. Prompt pick up is            
appreciated and expected. 
While we understand that 
there may be some        
circumstances beyond your 
control, please plan to pay, 
in cash, a late pick up, fee 
of $5 per each 5 minute     
period per child left past 
6p.m.   

Our school is a no cell 
phone zone. Please refrain 
from using your phone 
while you are in our school. 
Drop off and pick up times 
are for parent and teacher 
communication. 

Another Chick-Fil–A Spirit 
Night is on it’s way on   
September 7th from 5-8! 
You and your family are 
welcomed to join us at the 
Chick-Fil–A on Cypress 
Lake Drive & US 41 for a 

night of fun! The class who 
has the most participants 
will win an ice cream party! 
We look forward to seeing 
you all there! 

 

Don’t forget about our     
referral bonus program! 
Each time you refer a new 
family to Wellington, you will 
receive $100 off your tuition 
after the child has been   
enrolled in our program for 
one month. It pays to talk 
about us! 

Also, we will be having a 
book fair this  month during 
the week of September 
24th-28th. We will be      
providing more details as 
the dates get closer!   

We are looking forward to 
having a great month      
together! 

Infants 

Doctors, lawyers, fire chiefs! This 
month we will be learning all about 
community helpers.  We would like 
to welcome our new friends Aubrey 
and Ava to our class! Milestones 
this month; Max, Micaela, Saman-
tha and Sophia are all learning to 
stand up and Brandon has learned 
to sit up! Thank you to all of the  
parents who have donated items for 
our art projects, it is greatly  appre-
ciated. To show our grand-parents 
our appreciation, they are invited to 
the ―Cheese and Punch Tasting.‖ 
We will be handing out information 
about this event as it gets closer. 
Please remember to label all of 
your child’s belongings. We look 
forward to another great month!  

-Infant Teachers- 

D-1A 

Fall is here! We would like 
to give a warm welcome to 
all of our new friends! This 
month we will be learning 
about community helpers. 
Please look at our parent 
board for upcoming events 
and activities! Thank you for 
sharing your child with us! 
We hope to see everyone 
at our annual Parent Orien-
tation on September 20th at 
7pm.  

-Ms. Melissa & Ms. Jan 

 

D-1B 

Welcome to the new D-1B 
class! There have been a lot 
of changes over the last    
couple of weeks and we 
would like to say a giant 
―Thank you!‖ for all of your 
patience and understanding 
during this time of transition! 
This month we will be     
celebrating community    
helpers and all of the hard 
work they do! We would like 
to welcome our new friend, 
Victor to our class. Don’t  
forget, if we don't already 
have  a family photo, please 
bring one in to add to our 
―family tree.‖ Thank you for 
sharing your child with us! 

-Ms. Kim & Ms. Megan- 

We are now online! Check it out at www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/newsletters 



Pre-K 

This month we will be learning all 
about community helpers! If you 
would like to come in and share 
your job with the pre-k class, 
please let us know! Our letters this 
month are, E, F, G, & H. Our   
numbers are 3, 4 & 5 and our   
colors are red and white. We 
would like to welcome all of our 
new friends to pre-k, we are glad 
to have you! Also, some            
reminders, homework books go 
home on Monday and are due 
back by Friday of each week.   
Parent Orientation is on            
September 30th at 7:00 P.M. This 
is for parents only, please! We will 
show you a shortened example of 
what your child’s day is like. Thank 
you for sharing your child with us! 

-Ms. Ruth & Ms. Nicole- 

 

 

 

D-2B 

The new school year is off to 
a great start! This month’s 
theme is ―Community     
Helpers.‖ We will be learning 
about how our police officers 
keep us safe and our doctor’s 
keep us healthy! We will also 
practice fire drills, so we are 
prepared in case of an        
emergency! Role playing, 
dress up, and getting familiar 
with emergency signs and 
signals will be just a few of 
our upcoming activities. If 
you or anyone you know 
would like to come and be a 
guest speaker and talk with 
our class about what you do 
to help in our community, you 
are more than welcome to 
join our class! Please check 
our parent board for any   
information about upcoming 
events. Parent Orientation 
will be on September 20th, 
and we will be  having a   
special event for Grand-
parent’s day. Please stay 
tuned for details! 

-Ms. Lynsay & Ms. Jacki- 

D-3       

Who are the people in your 
neighborhood? That’s what we will 
be learning about in September; 
community helpers! Thank you so 
much to all of the families that    
donated items for our giving tree. 
Great parents like you make our 
class a success! Just a reminder 
for those of you whose children 
shares a cubby, please be aware 
that there is limited space and bags 
and naptime items should be size      
appropriate. As always, we look 
forward to having a great month. 
Please be sure to keep an eye out 
for classroom events in our weekly 
news and on our parent board. 
Thank you for sharing your child 
with us!                                                  

-Ms. Danielle & Ms. Melony- 

 

VPK 

We have survived the first month of 
school! The students are continuing 
to learn the classroom rules and the 
daily routine. We hope everyone can 
attend Parent Orientation on Sept. 
20th from 7-8:30P.M. At this time 
you will take part in the rigorous yet 
fun program that the students do 
each day. This month we will keep 
busy working on learning the alpha-
bet & phonetic sounds, sight words, 
numbers, hand-writing and creativity 
through art. The students will also 
begin visiting the library this month.      
Library books with the book reports 
inside, are due back on Thursday. 
Please place them in the library 
book return bucket, located on top of 
the blue cubbies. Presentation day 
is also every Thursday. Please 
check next to the door for the letter 
of the week. We are looking forward 
to an exciting school year and don't 
forget if you have any questions do 
not hesitate to ask! 

-VPK Teachers- 

D-2A 

We want to welcome all of our 
new friends Noah, Tristan and 
Landon to our class! During the 
month of September, we will be 
learning about community helpers. 
We have some fun activities 
planned for the children to do! Our 
Parent Orientation is coming up 
towards the end of the month. 
More information  will be posted 
on the classroom door as the date 
approaches. Thank you so much 
for all of the freeze pop donations, 
the children are really enjoying 
them, especially after outdoor play 
time! Thank you for all of your  
support. We are looking forward to 
another great month together! 

     -Ms. Maria & Ms. Ruth- 


